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of California, San Francisco since 1990 and Core Faculty, Philip R Lee Institute 
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She is the Chief Editor of JAMA Internal Medicine and has spearheaded the 
journal’s new focus on health care reform and “less is more”, which highlights 
areas of health care with no known benefit and definite risks. Her research 
interests are in the areas of health policy and technology assessment, and how 
to promote high value care, focusing on high risk medical devices as well as the 
need for inclusion of women in clinical trials of such devices.  
 
Dr. Redberg has given Congressional testimony multiple times in hearings 
related to the issue of balancing safety and innovation in medical device 
approvals. She worked in the office of Senator Orrin Hatch and with the Senate 
Judiciary Committee on FDA-related matters during her tenure as a Robert Wood 
Johnson Health Policy Fellow, 2003-2006.  
 
 


